
              PARISH OF BLESSED SACRAMENT & BLESSED TRINITY (www.connahsquaycatholicchurch.org.uk)
Canon Joe Stewart: tel 01244 830358 / mobile 07550079995 / e-mail quayandferry@gmail.com  

  	  		30th Sunday of Ordinary Time (B) 24th/25th October 2015





									Sat 24th October 		  5.30pm @ CQ					Maria De Lucia RIP 
Sun 25th October		  9.30am @ QF	     	 			People of the Parish 
Sun 25th October		 11.00am @ CQ					Brian Martin RIP




Tue 27th – 9.30am @ QF	Liturgy of the Day			        	Lawrence Kinnair RIP
Wed 28th – 9.45am @ CQ			Novena to Our Lady				 
Wed 28th - 10.00am @ CQ	Sts Simon & Jude 				Joe Gilowski RIP
Thu 29th – 9.30am @ QF   	Liturgy of the Day		                   	 Donor’s Intention
Fri 30th - 10.00am @ CQ 	Liturgy of the Day	 			Donor’s Intention 	
Sat 31st - 5.30pm @ CQ			
				 Confessions – Saturday 5.00pm @ CQ	
						








Children’s Liturgy of the Word Rota – Oct 25th – Mrs Burns & Mrs Smith / Nov 1st - Miss Murdoch & Mrs Golembiewska



Church Cleaning Rota CQ – w/c Oct 25th – Lia & Joyce / w/c Nov 1st – Paul, Moya & Lynda



Ursuline Sisters:  Canon Joe would like to express his sincere thanks to everyone involved with the Sisters’ Thanksgiving Mass.  We are all very proud of the work they did, please remember them in your prayers.
Photobook:  the PAC wish to produce a photobook for each of the Sisters so if anybody has any digital photos from last Saturday’s celebration that they would like to share, please email them to Ann Payton – church.dragonden@btinternet.com

Retiring Collections:  This weekend (24th/25th Oct) will be the monthly collection for the Church Maintenance Fund. This is the collection for September which had to be put back due to other collections which had been requested.  Parishioners in the Gift Aid scheme please use your special white envelopes for this purpose.

Items for the Christmas Fayre:  21st November 10.30am at the Civic Hall.  We are now asking for all your unwanted toys - bric a brac-books - also bottles for our tombola stall and any unwanted gifts that can be used for our Christmas draw.   Please help yourself to a bag in the porch if you need one to return your items.  
Raffle tickets:  will be given out at all masses this weekend - please do your best to sell and return before 5th Dec.

Collection: Last weekend was £239.34 with a further £538.00 from the Gift Aid envelopes.  Gift Aid donations given this week mean our parish can claim back £134.50 from tax already paid.  Please consider giving your offertory collection in a Gift Aid envelope if you pay tax. The retiring collection for the Association for the Propagation of the Faith (Missio) amounted to £822.25 which included a very generous one-off donation of £500.00.

Mass Count: is taken at all three Masses each week-end in October
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Items for the bulletin: to Carmel Smith, tel 01244 830985 or e-mail carmel_smith@sky.com by Weds evening please.

A Special Message from Sr Gwyn & Sr Vianney

THANK-YOU!  We felt overwhelmed and truly humbled by the scale of generosity showered on us last Saturday.  The joy of the Mass of Thanksgiving and the banquet & entertainment in the Civic Centre will stay in our hearts.  Thank-you to everybody who was involved in the planning and smooth running of the whole celebration, the musicians, flower arrangers, cleaners, servers, readers, cake-makers and all who set-up the tables & chairs in the Civic, and of course a special thank-you to everyone who joined us on the day.  We would also like to thank everybody for the numerous cards and presents we received – and hopefully soon we will both learn how to use our Kindle Fires.
We also want to extend our thanks to all the people who helped us, so generously, at the Convent over the past weeks.
May God reward and bless each & every family.

Our new address is - Sisters Vianney and Gwyn, Ursuline Convent, 38 Grosvenor Road, Forest Gate, London E7 8JA.
Email: ursulinesfg@aol.com or shoturs@aol.com



